
Lions Bowling 
 

Hello fellow Lions ,  

 

   The members of the North Rustico Lions club are thinking about 

bringing back the  Provincial Lions Bowling Tournament , I started 

this fun event back in 1995 and ran it for 11 years ,at which time I 

started to travel to Alberta for the winter and unfortunately it wasn‘t 

carried on by anyone else. Well, I stayed home this year and have been 

asked by some to see if there is enough interest to try and have it this 

spring. This is a one day event (Saturday) starting approx 9:00 AM and 

finishing about 5:00 PM with a small meal and the prize awards. Lots of 

fun ,fellowship and friendships were developed over those 11 years. If 

the response is quick and good enough ,we are thinking about Feb 21st. 

If not then we will try for a date in March which won’t conflict with 

other events.. Please contact me with your response ASAP and let me 

know if there is interest and if the Feb.21st date is OK. The cost will be  

$150 per team which consist of 4-6 people.  

  Please contact me at 902-629-9273 or e-mail 

keith@creativegardening.ca  

 

  Thanks to all who respond , Lion Keith Doiron ,North Rustico Lions 

Club 
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